
ATTACHMENT L 

From: James Partlow lombardnorthgroup@gmail.com 
Subject: 919 Caledonia 

Date: January 16, 2019 at 12:02 PM 
To: Peter Hardcastle peter®hillelarch.ca 

Peter, 

As per the City's request we confirm that the pariiade and site plan design have been coordinated with the Architect and that the species selected are suitable 
for the available resultant growing conditions. 

Regards, 

Jim 

James Partlow, CSLA, BCSLA 
Principal Landscape Architect 

Lombard North Group (B.C.) Inc. 
836 Cormorant Street 
Victoria, B.C. V8W1R1 
Phone: (250) 386 3336 
Fax: (250) 386 4132 
Email: lombard@shaw.ca 


